
 
 

St John’s Parents, Teachers and Friends Association 
“Nāku te rourou nāu te rourou ka ora ai te iwi.” 

With your basket and my basket, together we will thrive. 
 

Kia ora koutou e te whānau! 
 
We have hit the ground running (pun intended) into Term Two with a fundraising event straight out of 
the blocks. I am referring of course to the sponsored Fun Run which will take place in the school 
grounds THIS Friday 26th May. A big thank you to the teachers who have been preparing the children 
and the course! 
 
The children are competing for sponsorship in their houses to see which house will raise the most 
money for our PTFA fundraising goals. It is not too late to create or donate to a sponsorship page: 
Fundraising Hub. This Fun Run will be our main fundraising venture for the Term so we appreciate 
your support. 
 

 
 
As mentioned at the end of last term, the parents and friends of the school have not been overlooked. 
We will be holding a social function for the “grown ups” – Casino Night on Saturday 22nd July (first 
weekend in Term 3.) The blackjack tables and roulette wheels are back for a fun night at the Casino. 
It was well supported and THE event of the year in 2021 – don’t be the one who misses out this time 
around! 
 
We would like to offer local businesses sponsorship opportunities at this fantastic Casino event. If 
you would like to sponsor a table please email ptfa@sjmb.school.nz 
 
There will be the opportunity for you to emblazon a table with your company’s logo and your 
brochures. Your logo will appear on all promotional material and communications. If you wish to 
supply the croupier with branded merchandise they will happily wear it. Pick your table and may luck 
be a lady tonight! 
 
Blackjack Table: $400 (3 available) 
Roulette Table: $300 (2 available) 
Crown and Anchor: $200 (1 available) 
Mini Dice or Money Wheel (to be confirmed): $200 (1 available) 
 
Wishing everyone a wonderful Term 2 and thank you for your ongoing support in helping the PTFA 
achieve its fundraising goals for the benefit of our tamariki. 
 
 
 

 

Amanda Dixon-McIver 
Chair, St John’s PTFA 


